
28 October 2020

To whom it may concern, 

RE: Essential travel as a TAFE student 

The bearer of this letter is a student at Kangan Institute who is currently permitted to attend campus for 
education. 

This permission is line with the Victorian Government Recovery Roadmap’s move into the Second Step 
announced in September, which permitted VCAL, VCE and final-year apprentices on campus for training 
from 12 October. 

The advice from the Department of Education and Training is that:
Students do not need a permit to study on campus, even if it is across the metropolitan Melbourne/regional 
boundary. However, students who need to cross the boundary (i.e. where they cannot learn from home) 
should carry their student identification, and a letter or similar to state their enrolment, the purpose of 
travel, their usual hours (if applicable) and contact details of a relevant faculty member.

When on campus students are required to wear masks and follow physical distancing guidelines in line 
with requirements of the Victorian Chief Health Officer. The move to the Third Step as of October 28 has 
not altered this position.

Kangan Institute continues to follow guidelines issued by the Victorian Government and the Department of 
Education and Training in the ongoing response to coronavirus (COVID-19).  

For additional information, please contact Kangan Institute on 13 82 33 or the Department of Education 
and Training’s dedicated coronavirus (COVID-19) advice line on 131 823. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sally Curtain 

Chief Executive Officer 

Bendigo Kangan Institute  

(trading as Bendigo TAFE and Kangan Institute) 




